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Free flu shots and vision and hearing screenings are among the services that will be offered at a Senior
Health Fair on Saturday, September 13 from 10 am to 2 pm at the Queensbury Activity Center on Bay
Road.

Senator Betty Little and the Queensbury Senior Citizens, Inc. are co-hosting the event, which

will include 20 participants who will provide information and answer questions regarding

health insurance, home care, medical supplies and prescription medicines, among others.

“The health fair is a great opportunity for seniors and their families to learn about the

services and programs available in the area.  The face-to-face interaction in a comfortable

setting is a good way to get answers to complex questions,” said Senator Little.

Appointments are not necessary and the fair is open to all.  The activity center is located in

the Queensbury Town Hall Building at 742 Bay Road.  For questions, please contact Senator

Little’s office at 455-2811 or the Queensbury Senior Citizens, Inc. at 761-8224.
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